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Dear Resident:
Subject: Patterson Pass Road & Tesla Road Safety Study, Livermore, Alameda County

On March 27, 2013, Alameda County Public Works Agency held a community meeting
regarding the proposed roadway safety studies for Patterson Pass Road and Tesla Road in the
unincorporated Livermore area. The purpose of these studies is to identify and prioritize safety
improvement needs along these two roadways between Greenville Road and the County line.
The Agency received information from residents and roadway users, and will be incorporating
community feedback into the studies.

During the meeting, staff emphasized that there are no plans to widen any of these roadways, and
the focus of these studies was to ensure safety for the traveling public. I want to again reiterate
that there are no plans to widen Patterson Pass Road or Tesla Road.

The Agency will continue to notify residents of upcoming meetings, and continue to post project
and construction related information on our website (www.acpwa.org). Your comments
concerning these roadways are important to our studies, and we urge you to continue to
participate in any way possible.

Also, in the next few days, you will begin to see preparatory work for the resurfacing of Tesla
Road between South Livermore Avenue and Cross Road. This work is a part of regularly
scheduled pavement maintenance to overlay Tesla Road with asphalt, prolonging the life of the
road and improving ride quality.

If you have any questions regarding these projects or would like additional information, please
contact James Chu, Supervising Civil Engineer at 510-670-5566.

Yours truly, Yours truly,

Scott Haggerty Daniel Woldesenbet, Ph.D., P.E.
Alameda County Supervisor, Vice President Director of Public Works
District 1
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